
 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 

 

 

 

NTC-2025-04-02 

UPDATE 
Wednesday Non Spinnaker Race 

 
 

Dangerous Surf 

Competitors in the Pacific Rigging Wednesday Non-Spinnaker Race on April 2 are 

advised there is significant swell in Hunters Bay, The Sound and North Harbour. 

Yachts should keep well clear of areas of breaking surf near Grotto Point, Inner 

Middle Head and the Gowlland Bombora. 

Delayed Start near Sow & Pigs Reef 

The start will be delayed by 30 minutes and the start area will be to the south of 

the Sow & Pigs Reef.  The start line will be between the MHYC Race Management 

Vessel Jack Stening and an inflatable marked laid nearby. 

 

David Staley 
MHYC Sailing Manager 
2 April 2025 at 1250hrs 


